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Mr Zac Chami 
Partner 
Clayton Utz 
PO Box H3 
Australia Square 
Sydney NSW 1215 
 
Via email: zchami@claytonutz.com 
 
Dear Mr Chami 
 
Thank you for your letter of 17 December 2013 regarding Nippon Steel & Sumitomo 
Metal Corporation’s exporter questionnaire response.  I am the case manager for the 
Hot Rolled Structural Steel Sections dumping investigation. 
 
In order for your client to be deemed a cooperative exporter under section 269T(1) of 
the Customs Act 1901 (the Act), and therefore receive an individual dumping margin, 
I will require a fully completed exporter questionnaire response by 
23 December 2013.   
 
The Anti-Dumping Commissioner is required under section 269TAC of the Act to 
determine the normal value in order to assess whether dumping is occurring.  A fully 
completed exporter questionnaire that includes domestic sales and cost data is 
considered to be information relevant to the investigation for this purpose. Without 
this information your client will be considered an uncooperative exporter, as defined 
under section 269T(1) of the Act, and the dumping margin will be determined in 
accordance with section 269TACAB(1) of the Act.   
 
In relation to the assessment of whether dumping has caused material injury to the 
Australian industry, during the course of the investigation the Commission collects 
import price data from various sources, including data provided by importers and 
exporters.  In this regard, your letter will also be treated as a submission. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Adam Yacono 
Manager 
 
18 December 2013 

Anti-Dumping Commission 
Ground Floor Customs House 
Docklands 
1010 La Trobe Street 
Docklands VIC 3008  
 


